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RS <rich_stewart@sbcglobal.net> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 
Cc: bosfour@edcgov.us 

To: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, El Dorado County 
c: Supervisor Lori Parlin 

EOC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Mon, Dec 16, 2019 at 3:27 PM 

Please add the following comments to Agenda Item# 55 for the December 17, 2019 meeting of the Board of 
Supervisors. Thanks. Rich Stewart 

The Greenstone Country Planned Development in the unincorporated Placerville area should be in Phase 1 or Phase 2 
for Fiber to the Home {FTTH) for the following reasons: 

Fiber Optic cable has already been run on the telephone line poles along the major artery streets throughout the 
development 

There is no concern for "rock" as all utility lines are run above ground on the telephone/power poles 

The owner would be responsible for running fiber from the connection at the street to the house 

No "Grant Funding" would be necessary as cost per home would be low 

This is "low hanging fruit" for 345 residential units 
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